
Dear Parents and Friends of Stafford Manor,  

3 weeks to go! Attendance at school matters!  

As we draw nearer to the end of term, it is really important that all students continue to attend Stafford 

Manor High School. There are still a lot of key aspects of learning for students to cover before we break  

up and we will also be having a range of exciting rewards taking place over the next few weeks. 

Attendance Matters!  

Attendance still remains a top priority and I would 

again urge all parents to ensure that their children 

attend school every day for the next 15 school days. If 

we had every student attend school every single say 

for the next 3 weeks, we would finish the year on a 

real positive note and ensure we are able to stretch, 

challenge and support all students across the school. 

Please send your child into school. They will learn more 

and make more progress and get more out of school, 

the more time that they are here. 

Attendance Raffle!  

We will be running a raffle for all students in school on a Monday and a Friday from next week. For the 

chance to win a £10 voucher on Monday and Friday, your child will need to be in school. So please 

ensure they are and don’t miss out.  

Activity Days and Rewarding good attendance, behaviour and student achievement 

Please see details on the next page of our exciting activities days coming up on Thursday 18th July.  

Manor Fest! Friday 19th July 

We will be holding a different and exciting final day of term this term, which will involve a whole host of 

really enjoyable and different experiences for your child. There will be music, different activities and 

some amazing surprises in store for all students, along with celebration events and a ‘festival 

atmosphere!’  

So please do send your child into school on the last day as if they are not here, they will definitely be 

missing out on an unforgettable and unmissable final day.  

Uniform  

We will keep parents informed regarding any changes in uniform based on anticipated and forecast 

warmer weather. We want to avoid any confusion around uniform and work with you all at this time, so 

please send your child in full school uniform, unless you hear otherwise.  

Primary Transition Events next week 

We look forward to welcoming students from Year 6 this week and in hosting Year 6 Parents on 

Wednesday 3rd July from 5pm in the main hall.  

 

 

 

Rhys Adams Headteacher  

Head’s Up!  
Issue#14 



Year 11 Prom – Friday 12th July – Students to arrive for 6pm ready to sit down 
at 6.45pm 

 

OUR Values and Behaviour Expectations  

Activity Day- REMINDER – Deadline – Sunday 30th June  

On Thursday 18th July, we will be running an activity day, all students will be offered and 
activity and students will have qualified for either Bronze, Silver or Gold activities, through 
their attendance and behaviour data. Letters and information have been shared via email 
and given to parents.  

Gold – Alton Towers 

Silver – Bowling and a meal at Stafford Bowling  

Bronze – Film, Sports and Creative day  

Should you have any questions regarding the activity day please contact your child’s Head 
of Year, (Year 7 Mr Chadwick, Year 8&9 Mrs Sims and Year 10 Mrs Thorley) 
 

Behaviour Systems:  

A reminder that we have an online system that help you to check your child’s performance 
throughout the day, this records behaviour and achievements. If you have not yet got the 
app, please contact your childs Head Of Year (Year 7 – Mr Chadwick, Year 8&9 – Mrs Sims 
and Year 10 – Mrs Thorley) .  

 

Uniform 

As part of our school uniform, ties are required to be worn daily. If your child has misplaced 
their tie, another can either be purchased from the main office, or one can be borrowed. 

Girls skirts: There are a number of girls who are wearing very short skirts and this is be-
coming a safeguarding issue.  Skirts should be knee length and we would ask parents to 
check this please. 

Please provide a refillable drinks bottle for your child during the warmer weather. We do 
have a hydration station in the canteen which is available at break, lunchtime and at the 
end of the day. 

Detention time Reason Location 

  
  
30 Minutes 

Lates 
Uniform 
Class Detention (not removed 
from lesson) 

  
S1 Lunch time at (1.30-
2pm) 

  
60 minutes 

HOF referral 
Failed 30 minutes detention 

School hall after school 
(3.15pm until 4.15pm) 

  
  
90 Minutes 

Failed 60 minute detention 
Refusal to hand in phone/ head-
phones. 
Failed HOF 

  
School hall after school 
(3.15pm – 4.45pm) 



Y10 fieldwork trip to Formby Beach.  

All students and staff had a wonderful time measuring dunes and exploring around Formby 

Beach. The Y10s really enjoyed the change of scenery. They conducted themselves very well 

throughout the day. It was truly a wonderful experience.  

Headteacher’s Award for this week  
 

 
 

Year 7 Year 8 Year 9 Year 10 

Harvey-Lee 
Hammond-

Browne 

Leighton Knox Ellen Mapunda Chloe Cooper 

Megan Denston Alexander 
Anthony 

Aaric  
Sambahangphe 

Lily Sturgess 

Yewo 
 Mapunda 

Oliver Ridley Brooke  
Williamson 

Connor Jarvis 

Daniel  
Patrick 

Amelia Parton Hadyn  
Anthony 

Isobel Sargeant 

Harry Kemsley Nathaniel 
Krawczyk 

William Weston Vasil Kartalov 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SMHS Community Support Hub 

Open to all 

Wednesday 2.00 – 4.00 p.m. 

Friday 11.00 a.m. – 1.00 p.m. 
All parents are welcome to visit us for a cup of tea/coffee and a chat, or just to collect 

from food. 

 

 


